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May 19-21 8th Grade Class Trip 

  to the Big Island 

 

May 19  Athletic Dinner at  

  5 PM in the HMA 9-12 

  Cafeteria 

 

May 27  Memorial Day 

  (NO SCHOOL) 

 

June 6  8th Grade Graduation 

  At 6:30 PM at the 

  Kailua SDA Church 

 

June 7  Last day of school 

   

June 7  Last day for early 

  Registration 

 

ATHLETIC DINNER 

 

Attention all students who participated 

in the ILH sports program with our sis-

ter school HMA 9-12.  There will be an 

Athletic dinner scheduled on Sunday, 

May 19th at 5 PM in the HMA 9-12 

Cafe.  Food will be provided. 

 

DID YOU HEAR? 

 

If you came to our Constituency meet-

ing last night, then you already know 

the good news!  It was announced that 

we will have a new teacher join our 

teaching staff.  Her name is Sarah Han-

son.  Sarah will be teaching 3rd & 4th 

grade.  The classroom will be assigned 

as follows: Brandi Akins-Kindergarten; 

Amanda Mekeel-1st & 2nd grade; Sarah 

Hanson-3rd & 4th grade; Uilani Banis-

ter-5th & 6th grade and Dennis Kingma

-7th & 8th grade. 

 

ILLNESS 

 

If your child is not feeling well, please 

keep them home.  Students that are sick 

are highly contagious for the first 24 

hours after medication has been given 

to your child.  They are also more likely 

to spread their illness to others that are 

healthy. 

 

 

OPEN ENROLLMENT 

 

We are currently accepting applications 

for the 2013-2014 school year.  For 

more information or to register, please 

see Aunty Maile. 

 

All families registering for the 2013-

2014 school year can not pay their reg-

istration fee until you are signed up 

with the FACTS program.   

 

 

LETTER OF INTENT 

 

There are several families that have not 

turned in their child’s letter of intent for 

the 2013-2014 school year.  Whether 

your child will or will not be returning  

to our school, we need each family to 

turn in a signed Letter of Intent form.   

 

This will help our teachers know how 

much textbooks to order and know 

how to prepare their classroom for the 

upcoming school year.   

 

If you need another form, please pick 

one up at the school’s office.  Please 

note that this is only for students in Kin-

dergarten through 7th grade. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

 

 

 

 

 

KIPONA AWARDEES 

 

Just a reminder that all Kipona awardees 

must report and complete their Ho’oulu 

Kaiaulu hours by June 30th.  Otherwise 

you will lose your scholarship award for 

the 2013-2014 school year. 

 

The form is available online at 

www.ksbe.edu/finaid and must be sub-

mitted to KS Applicant Services Center.  If 

you have any questions, please call KS 

Applicant Services Center at (808)534-

8080.  There is a calendar in the office 

from Kamehameha School’s with infor-

mation regarding the different ways to 

complete the Ho’oulu Kaiaulu hours. 

 

 

TUITION RATES FOR 2013-2014 

 

Please be aware of the tuition and regis-

tration increase for the 2013-2014 school 

year.   

 

*Early registration fee if paid by June 

7th is $370. 

* Regular registration fee paid after 

June 7th is $410. 

 

Tuition has increased $30 per month.  

Please remember that there is 10 tuition 

payments per year. 

 

  

8TH GRADE GRADUATION 

 

Our annual 8th grade graduation is 

scheduled for Thursday, June 6, 2013 at 

6:30 PM at Kailua Seventh-day Adventist 

Church.  We have 10 students who will 

be graduating.  They are Elizabeth Dover-

sola, Julia Johnson, Kody Kawakami, 

Reid Kim, Brock Kono, Naomi Pickerel, 

Ann Polinski, Shawn Realin, Dylan Siok 

and Kamil Stuchlik. 

 

Everyone is invited to attend this event.  

Light refreshments to follow the cere-

mony. 
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